
You are invited! 
 

Preservation Consultant Phillip Thomason will 

present the draft Historic Design Guidelines 

document for the Town of Waynesville 
 

 Learn About the Proposed Design Guidelines and the Benefits of Historic 

Preservation: 

 Historic Tax Credits 

 How to Maximize Your Investment 

 Best Practices for Rehabilitation 

 

July 3, 2013—2:00 P.M. meeting with the Waynesville Historic Preservation Commission 

and Public Meeting at 5:00 P.M.  

City Hall Board Room, 9 S. Main Street 

For More Information Contact Paul Benson, 828-456-2004 


